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Release Highlights 

 

 

 

 

Cross-Cutting 

 

• Continued the work to ensure a student’s preferred name displays throughout S3, specifically: 

o When adding a student to a course from the course roster page 

o When updating a student on the Greek roster 

 

 

 

Undergraduate Admission 

 

• Introduced new information that will help streamline the applicant-review process 

• Enhanced Folder Management filtering options to increase efficiency for admission officers and readers 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Coming in the Next Six Months…  
 

 

 
 

• The ability for Students Accounts staff to submit refunds to Qatar students’ non-U.S. bank accounts 

• The ability for students to have more than one academic affiliation 
 

    
 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                        Contact Information        
 

                                                                                                  Chris Nolin, Director of Enrollment Systems – 412.268.8137, cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu    

 

• Release #134 continued the work to ensure a student’s preferred name displays throughout S3. 

•  

• New users are encouraged to review the S3 QuickStart Guide and the Web Tutorial section for basic instructions. 

mailto:cnolin@andrew.cmu.edu
https://www.cmu.edu/es/s3-project/docs/s3-guide.pdf
https://www.cmu.edu/es/s3-project/tutorials/index.html

